
 

 
Lions Project New Hope would like to convey our heartfelt thank you to the Lions Clubs 
of District 19 for the donations awarded to our organization. These funds provide our 
military Veterans the needed training and support to overcome Post Traumatic Stress 
and other mental health issues. 
 
To thank these brave men and women for their service and sacrifice, we offer programs 
uniquely developed to strengthen their relationships, define their purpose, and build 
hope for the future. The grants we receive enable the Lions to continue with the 
retreats, workshops, and family camp--which are at NO COST to the Veterans and their 
families.  
 

Number of adults, children, and volunteers attending retreats since 2010: 

YEARS ADULTS CHILDREN VOLUNTEERS RETREATS 

2010-2017 274 286 270 24 

 
Our Mission: To provide families with professional guidance and education to 

assist with the stresses related to combat trauma. 
 
The Lions, through their established partnerships with Veterans’ support organizations, 
such as the PNW-PTSD Foundation of America, and trained professional PTS/Mental 
Health mentors offer assistance that addresses collateral damage and the mental health 
issues facing the veterans, spouses and children of Veterans.  
 
We greatly appreciate the support the Lions Clubs of District 19 have given us over the 
years. Your continued support through donations is crucial to the success our mission. 
Our first Caregiver retreat this year is March 2-4, 2018. If you would like more 
information on Lions Project New Hope, please contact us via email at 
projectnewhopenw@gmail.com or you may call/text Isabella Colvin, Vice-President of 
Operations at (337)516-8738. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pat Bucknell, President     360-791-9121` 
Lions Project New Hope Northwest 
February 22, 2018   
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